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Dear Parents/Carers 

Update 20/5/20 – Term 2 Operational Details  
 

I would like to provide another update regarding the coronavirus pandemic and school 

operations for the rest of Term 2. Again, thank you for your cooperation thus far. 

From Week 5 Term 2 

From Monday 25 May, the Department of Education advise that all schools will return to full ‘at 

school’ learning, therefore, all students should be at school from Monday 25/5/20 unless : 

 They provide a medical certificate that states that they are unable to return to school 

due to a medical condition – these students will be supported to learn from home as 

appropriate. If your child is in this category please phone the school to discuss this with 

the School Principal, Jenny Zagas. 

 

 They are unwell. 

Students Who Are Unwell 

As stated, students who are unwell must not attend school, not only to ensure they receive 

appropriate care, but also to support our duty of care to other students and school staff. 

Students who are unwell, or those who become unwell during the school day, will not remain 

at school. In these circumstances, parents/carers will be asked to collect them as a matter of 

priority.  

Further Information – Advice to Parent/Carers Link & Parent Learning from Home link  

I provide the following Department of Education links for further information. The learning from 

home link has some appropriate resources – please contact your child’s teacher if you require 

any assistance with this particular link. 

https://education.nsw.gov.au/covid-19 

https://education.nsw.gov.au/teaching-and-learning/learning-from-home/learning-at-home 

Thank you again for your continued understanding and your commitment to your child’s 

education, as we work together to remain safe. 

As always, please do not hesitate to contact me if you require any further clarification.  

 

Jenny Zagas  

PRINCIPAL 
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